COMMUNICATION - C14

Council — September 29, 2020
Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
Report No. 42, Item 4

-----Original Message-----

From: o - -

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 1:19 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Notice of Public Hearing - Chabad Lubavitch @ 8001 Bathurst St - Re: Zoning File: Z.19.040.
Plan file: OP.19.016

To Office of the City Clerk:

This email is in reference to the applications of plan amendment file: OP.19.016 and zoning by-law amendment file:
Z.19.040.

We have been residents and property owners on Highcliffe Drive for more than 21 years. We have enjoyed the
residential oriented neighborhood and we DO NOT what to see our neighborhood to be rezoned to RA3. This is a
quiet single residential neighborhood and having a mid-rise building will disrupt the this quite area including the
negative effect it will have on the neigboring property values.

Many residents have petitioned against this application and we Support to oppose this application and in short we
don’t want it in our backyard. Other concerns are the increased traffic And congestion issues that will come with
this project. The streets are already extra busy due to the current place of worship (Chabad Lubavitch). We don’t

want to add to this congestion.

The application impact it will have on the area residents who love this neighborhood should not be ignored. We
want to preserve the integrity of our present living conditions by voting to OPPOSE this application.

Kind regards from a proud and concerned area resident, Paul and Jean Yee Highcliffe Drive

Sent from my iPhone



